
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

GCSE Revision guides and workbooks 

During the coming weeks your child will receive a copy of a Revision guide for each subject they 

study and workbooks for Maths and Science, to help with their planning and revision for their GCSE 

examinations. If your child has already got a Revision guide, please ask them to return the school 

one to their class teacher. 

We are loaning pupils the Revision guides, therefore we are asking pupils to return them at the end 

of the examination period.  We do not expect the workbooks back, as hopefully they will have 

written in them, but if they have not been used, we would appreciate them back also. 

During the examination period, there will be a drop box available in the hall for pupils to return the 

Revision guides, alternative they can return them to their class teacher or to reception. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Watkiss 

Assistant headteacher 

Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS  
T:01885 482230  www.qehs.co 

E:admin@tcat.school 
Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH 

Head of School: Mr.S. Seneque 
 

 


